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July 11, 1980

Joseph M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules & Records
Office of Adminis tration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I request a
copy of a memorandum dated June 13, 1980 from Harold Denton
to the Commissioners entitled " Compliance of Operating
License Applications with Current NRC Regulations, Regulatory
Guidos and Branch Technical Positions."

Ver truly yours,

V _,

Ellyn R. Weiss
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